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Hi Jake, 
I know it is a little late but I would like you to have a look at the proposed route video and hope it will be of use
in your decision for this interconnector. It visualises the difficulties and shows clearly why we are against this
route.

https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=DcShlkM0T_E&feature=share

Many thanks.

Viola Langley 




